
MANAGER’S DESK FOR MONDAY, SEPTEMBER 20, 2021 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

 IT’S DAY 20 OF OUR BIRTHDAY LETTER MONTH. HAVE WE HEARD FROM YOU YET? AND I 

NOTICED THAT TOMORROW IS THE LAST FULL DAY OF SUMMER. DID IT GO FAST AGAIN, 

OR WHAT? OF COURSE, BEING LAID UP FOR NEARLY A MONTH OF IT DIDN’T HELP. 

[DAVID – REEDSVILLE]  Good morning WRVM. Happy Birthday Letter Month! I listen to your radio 

station primarily on my commute to and from work, however I normally listen to your radio station 

whenever I’m travelling in your listening area. My work hours have changed to where I listen to Morning 

Watch on my way to work and I listen to In the Market on my way home. I very much enjoy the music you 

play, and when I hear a praise hymn I can’t help but sing along. I like listening to the topics on In the 

Market and on the news that is generally reported on Christian Radio. I find it interesting to contrast what is 

reported on Christian Radio to secular news sources. What is reported can be vastly different, and it 

exposes the bias of secular news reporting. Keep up the good work. 

[JIM & NANCY] We are so happy to see WRVM celebrating another birthday. We have been 

listening since 1997 when we retired to northern Wisconsin. Love your programs no matter 

what time of the day or night we have you on. So happy to hear that Mike Cornell and his 

wife have recovered from Covid. We have been blessed to not get sick and give God all the 

glory for our good health. We pray that the staff at WRVM can continue to provide the great 

programming they have had in the past. There is no other radio station that delivers God's 

true word and promise of salvation and we feel blessed to have you in our lives each day. 

[ANNE]  About 6 years ago I was driving a delivery route which took me through a radio 

"dead zone". As I fumbled with the dial on my work truck, I came upon "Grace to You" with 

John McArthur and I was hooked! I couldn't get enough! To make a long story short, my 

radio never leaves 102.7! I've learned so much from the wonderful programs and have 

shared your station with co-workers and family. You all do a great job and I'm so grateful for 

your dedication! God bless you all! 

I LOVE HEARING HOW GOD CAUSES PEOPLE TO FIND US ON THE RADIO DIAL. HOW DID 

YOU DISCOVER US? WHY NOT DROP US A LINE AND SHARE IT WITH US DURING OUR 

BIRTHDAY LETTER MONTH.  

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


